
John M Taggart  

Memorial Scholarship 

John M Taggart’s work has been vital to 
First Love Christian Academy.  John 
was the owner of Taggart, Mitchell and 
Assoc., PC, CPA firm and has helped to 
provide over a quarter of a million 
dollars in financial aid through the EITC 
program to qualified Washington County 
families at FLCA.  John went to be with 
the Lord in January 2017. 
  
The Academy awards financial aid to 
families based on the family income 
guidelines set by the state.  The 
expansion of FLCA students in 
Washington County has increased this 
need and John worked diligently to 
provide for these children.  
 
Starting the fall of 2017, Washington 
County students eligible for available 
financial aid will be awarded the John M 
Taggart Memorial Scholarship in 
thanksgiving to the Lord for the work of 
His servant John. 
 


